
Barbecues on Bruntsfield Short Hole Golf Courses …….having read the barbecue item in Saturday’s Edinburgh Evening 

News, below are some scenes on the golf courses on Sunday 7 July 2013.  I walked the golf course for two hours in the 

early evening and whilst, in that time others came to set up yet more barbecues, I did not see any officials speaking to 

anyone at all. There was a neighbour from Warrender Park Terrace on the Links and she was engaging barbecuers in 

con-   conversations. Without 

any signage saying…… 

‘Barbecues are prohibited  

on both Golf Courses’ 

….….(as already agreed by 

the Council) and no 

Enforcement Officers 

seen patrolling to direct 

the many barbecuers to 

the new ’official sites’, 

how does the Council 

envisage enforcing their 

New Management Rules?  
 

I know it is early days for 

the council’s new 

initiative, but Officers, 

must be seen to be 

around when there are as 

many barbecues on the 

Links as there were 

yesterday evening. 


